
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 21st November 2016 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Sixth Form Presentation 
 

On Tuesday 20th December we will be holding a Sixth Form Presentation for the parents/carers of 
students in Year 10. The meeting will take place between 10.00am and 11.00am. Spaces are limited to 
parents/carers attending for 15 pupils and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. Another 
presentation will be run if it is oversubscribed. 
 
The presentation will give you an opportunity to look at the ethos and pathways of the Sixth Form, to 
discuss the facilities and ask any questions that you may have. 
 
Would you please return the slip below to Mrs Rigby in Reception by Friday 16th December or email her 
at sara.rigby@castledon.essex.sch.uk so that we are aware of numbers attending. 
 
If you are unable to attend during the school day please email me at 6thform@castledon.essex.sch.uk . 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Simon Holliday 
Head of College 

 
 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
 

Sixth Form Presentation – Tuesday 20th December 
 
I will/will not* be able to attend the Sixth Form Presentation meeting. (*Delete as appropriate). 
 
Signed: _____________________________________  Date: _____________________ 
 
Students Name: _______________________________________  Class: _______________ 
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